On July 19, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested information regarding agenda item  AC6 - Project Lead The Way :
Question:    How successful are they elsewhere?
Response    Project Lead the Way promotes pre-engineering courses for secondary students and forms partnerships with public schools, higher education institutions and the private sector to increase the quantity and quality of engineers and engineering technologies graduating from our educational system.
The PLTW curriculum was first introduced to 12 New York State high schools in the 1997-1998 school year. A year later, PLTW field tested its program and today, the programs are offered in 1000 high schools in 42 states and the District of Columbia.
Key Findings:
1) When PLTW students are compared to similar students from comparable career/technical fields, PLTW students have significantly higher achievement in reading, mathematics and science on the National Assessment for Educational Progress (NAEP)-referenced assessment. 
2) When PLTW students are compared to similar students in comparable fields of study and to students across all career/technical fields, PLTW students complete significantly more higher-level math and science courses as indicated on the 2004 High Schools That Work (HSTW) Assessment and Student Survey.
3) Significantly more PLTW students were enrolled in classes that engage them in reading and writing across the curriculum; and in using real-world problems, technology, and group work to advance mathematics and science achievement as indicated on the 2004 High Schools That Work (HSTW) Assessment and Student Survey.
4) Significantly more PLTW students experience career/technical classes that required students to use academic knowledge and skills to complete project assignments as indicated on the 2004 HSTW Assessment and Student Survey.
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